
Dates to 
Remember

	

St Joseph’s Primary School
1-3 Bridge St Korumburra

Vic 3950
Ph: 56552040

Email: principal@sjkorumburra.catholic.edu.au
Thursday 5th September 2019

SEPTEMBER
Friday 6th 	 Book Week Dress up 	
		  day
		  District Basketball
Wednesday 11th Whole School 	
		  Mass 10:15am
Friday 13th	 Division Athletics
		  Footsteps Whole 	
		  School Performance
Monday 16th 	 Fete Meeting 7pm 
		  all welcome
Friday 20th 	 Last Day Term 3 
		  2:30pm Finish

OCTOBER
Sunday 6th 	 Daylight Saving 	
		  Starts
Monday 7th	 First Day Term 4
Tuesday 8th 	 Junior Swimming
Wednesday 9th Whole School Mass 	
		  10:15am
Friday 11th 	 Junior Swimming
Tuesday 15th	 Regional Athletics
		  Junior Swimming
Thursday 17th	 Grade 3/4 Cricket
Friday 18th 	 Grade 6 		
		  Immunisation talk
		  Junior Swimming
Tuesday 22nd 	 2020 Foundation 	
		  Orientation 11:30am
		  Junior Swimming
Wednesday 23rd 5/6 BikeEd
Thursday 24th	 5/6 Bike Ed 
		  Grade 5 Mary 		
		  MacKillop Discovery 	
		  Day
		  Grade 6 Olympic Day
Friday 25th 	 Junior Swimming

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Let’s begin with the exciting news out of St Joe’s this week.  We would like to 
congratulate Hannah & Josh on the safe arrival of their baby boy Albie Charles 
who arrived on Father’s Day weighing 7lb 4oz.  We are all looking forward to 
meeting Albie especially Grade 2.

This is the time of year when we begin the process of planning our class lists for 
the 2020 school year. Whilst this is an onerous and time-consuming task, we 
are blessed to have such a knowledgeable staff who are aware of each students 
individual needs and work collaboratively to make professional judgements in 
relation to class planning and student placement.

When deciding our individual class structures, a number of factors are taken into 
account, which include:

·      Student’s social, emotional, academic and physical development
·      Student’s cognitive development
·      Student relationships
·      Family dynamics, eg sibling placement
·      Teacher knowledge, skill and expertise
·      Enrolment numbers at the various levels
·      Practical resources, such as space

If your child has a particular need or there is important information that we 
should be aware of when considering class placement for the 2020 school year, 
we ask that parents put this information in writing and submit it via email to; 
principal@sjkorumburra.catholic.edu.au 

It is important that your child’s personal needs request be submitted each year 
as individual circumstances change. We will not be referring to requests made 
for years previous.

All requests are specifically about your child’s needs. It is not an opportunity 
to provide requests for particular class structures or which teachers should be 
teaching which classes. All requests must be received by the close of business 
on Wednesday 18th September.

If your family situation is changing, we would also appreciate you letting the 
Office know. An accurate indication of student numbers assists us enormously in 
our planning for 2020. 

Senior School Mass
Please join our senior school led mass next Wednesday at 10.15am. As our 
RE focus this term is the Life and Mission of Jesus and it is the anniversary of 
the 9/11 tragedy the theme will be Peace and Justice. Our senior students 
have written the prayers of the faithful and Mrs Foster has prepared a special 
reflection on what we can do in our lives today to support peace and justice.



Prayer for Justice
Grant us, Lord God, a vision of your world as your love would have 
it: 
a world where the weak are protected, and none go hungry or 
poor; 
a world where the riches of creation are shared, and everyone can 
enjoy them; 
a world where different races and cultures live in harmony and 
mutual respect; 
a world where peace is built with justice, and justice is guided by 
love.
Give us the inspiration and courage to build it, through Jesus Christ 
our Lord.

Book Week 
Remember that tomorrow we will be having 
our dress up parade during assembly to 
celebrate book week, everyone is welcome to 
join us. The book fair will also be open in the 
art room tomorrow morning at the following 
times:  8:15-9am and 3-4pm. 

District Basketball
A number of our Grade 5 and 6 students will be competing in the district 
basketball tomorrow at the Korumburra Basketball Stadium. We wish them 
the best of luck. Please go onto CareMonkey to give your permission and for 
information about the day. 

Footsteps
We have our final Footsteps session next Friday with the concert Friday night.
Students need to be at their classrooms by 5:45pm for a 6pm start and will need 
to be in black comfortable clothing.
The students have really enjoyed their footsteps lessons and look forward to 
showcasing their learning!

Father’s Day Breakfast and Stall
Thank-you to everyone involved in making our Father’s day breakfast and stall 
possible. It was lovely to see so many people here sharing breakfast and having a 
chat.

Uniform
From Monday 9th September students can wear either summer or winter 
uniform. You can choose which uniform to wear for the remainder of this term 
and the first two weeks of Term 4 when summer uniform becomes compulsory, 
hats will be compulsory from Monday 9th September. 
Please ensure that you wear either winter or summer uniform and not a 
combination of both. 

Wednesday 30th Whole School 		
		  Mass 10:15am
		  5/6 Bike Ed
		  Grade 5/6 Kanga 	
		  Cricket
Thursday 31st	 5/6 Bike Ed

NOVEMBER
Monday 4th 	 School Closure 		
		  Report Writing	
Tuesday 5th	 Melbourne Cup 	
		  Public Holiday
Wednesday 6th 5/6 Bike Ed
Thursday 7th 	 5/6 Bike Ed
		  Junior Outdoor Ed 	
		  night
		  Grade 2 sleepover
Monday 11th	 Remembrance Day
Wednesday 13th 5/6 Bike Ed
Thursday 14th	 5/6 Bike Ed
Friday 15th 	 2020 Foundation 	
		  Orientation 9:30am
Sunday 17th 	 School Fete
Wednesday 20th Whole School 	
		  Mass
		  5/6 Bike Ed
Thursday 21st	 5/6 Bike Ed
Wednesday 27th 5/6 Bike Ed
Thursday 28th	 5/6 Bike Ed

DECEMBER
Tuesday 3rd	 Grade 6 Mary 		
	              MacKillop Orientation 	
		  Day
		  2020 Foundation 	
		  Orientation
		  Whole school 		
		  orientation
Wednesday 4th 5/6 Bike Ed
Thursday 5th 	 5/6 Bike Ed
		  Junior Athletics
Tuesday 10th 	 KSC Orientation 	
		  Day	
Wednesday 11th 5/6 Bike Ed
		  Awards Night
Thursday 12th	 5/6 Bike Ed
Friday 13th	 Grade 6 Bike 		
		  Testing 	
		  Grade 5 Meeniyan 	
		  Bike Hike
		  Grade 6 Graduation
Monday 16th	 Grade 6 Inverloch 	
		  Bike Hike 
Tuesday 17th	 Grade 6 Inverloch 	
		  Bike Hike
Wednesday 18th End of Year Whole 	
		  School Mass 		
		  11:30am
		  Last day of school 	
		  for students



Awards

Congratulations to all of the 
students who have received an 
award during one of our assemblies 
over the last fortnight.

Our assembly is held every Friday 
at 9am and everyone is welcome 
to attend. 

AFL Football clinic
We had the AFL Gippsland Development Manager Michael Roberts visit the 
school and take each level through a training, skills session. Student’s got hands 
on experience and coaching from Michael and had a great time doing it.

Junior Swimming
The Swim and Survive program for students in  Foundations, Grade 1 and Grade 2 
begins Week 1 of Term 4 please keep an eye out for a CareMonkey eform to give 
your permission.

Camp Bravo
12 of our students have had the opportunity to attend camp bravo this week. 
This is a music based program run by leading singers, songwriters, musicians and 
music coaches. The three day intensive program allows the children involved to 
build on their knowledge and skill in the music industry under expert guidance. It 
is finished off with a concert tomorrow night at the Leongatha Memorial Hall.



Welcome 
to St Joseph’s 

Below are our transition dates for students 
enrolling in Foundation in 2020:

• Tuesday 22nd October 11:30-1:00pm
Morning tea will be provided during this session for all Parents/
Guardians to meet staff and other families.

• Friday 15th November 9:30-11:00am

• Tuesday 3rd December 11:30am-1:30pm
Whole school orientation

Please return your enrolment forms, or contact the office to have 
forms sent out, so that the school can contact you to organise a one 
on one student interview time during transition.

If you have any queries please contact the school 56552040 or 
principal@sjkorumburra.catholic.edu.au

SAVE THE DATE

When: Friday 13th September
What: Footsteps Dance Concert
Where: 6pm Anglican Hall (Bridge St)

*Students must be dropped off in their classrooms at 5:45 
to prepare 

Catholic School Parents Victoria 

invites you,

the valued parents and carers of children

in the Diocese of Sale,

to attend a community conversation.

We’d like to hear your perspective and feedback 

on key areas of parent engagement 

and parent leadership in education.

When: Saturday 7th September 2019

Time: 11.00am - 12.00pm followed by catered lunch.

Where: Hospitality Centre

St Francis Xavier College, Beaconsfield 

4 Beaconsfield Ave, Beaconsfield.

We look forward to hearing your perspective in Catholic education. 

Please RSVP your attendance to this FREE event 

by booking at https://www.trybooking.com/BENUO

by Friday 30th August 2019. 
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To enrol your child in funded three-year-old kindergarten for next year, you will need 
to register now. Kindergarten enrolment is centralised through South Gippsland Shire 
Council. Simply complete a single enrolment form and nominate your kindergarten 
preferences. Enrolments must be lodged by 30 September.  

You can enrol at www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/centralenrolment
For more information, please phone 5662 9200

Is your child ready for three-year-old 
kindergarten in 2020?

SOUTH GIPPSLAND

Central enrolment for three-year-old 
kindergarten

CLOSES 30 SEP

Sponsored by Powered by

What will you code 
and create these 
school holidays?
More than 80,000 Aussie boys and 
girls have loved Code Camp so far.

www.codecamp.com.au 1300 263 322
Give us a call on:Book now at: 

 

 
Korumburra Swimming Club  

Come and Try Nights 
 

Korumburra Swim Club is having a come and try 
night on Monday 7th & Thursday 10th October 

2019 
  6.00pm-7.00pm for all ages at 

 Korumburra Heated Pool.   
 

If you enjoy swimming in a fun environment and 
would like to improve your fitness, “come along” 

and have a go!   
 

Swimmers must be able to demonstrate that 
they are competent in two strokes and able to at 

least swim 25 metres if under 10 years of age 
and 50 metres if over 10 years of age. 

 

If you would like more information please 
contact Lesley Turton 0418 547 323  

 
I 

KORUMBURRA SWIM SCHOOL 
Established 1989 

AUST SWIM ACCREDITED SWIM SCHOOL 
BOOK IN TODAY FOR TERM 4 2019 

WHY WAIT TO SUMMER BOOK IN TODAY 
WHERE: Korumburra  Heated  Pool warm 32 c 

TIMES: Monday to Thursday  3.50  TO 5.50 PM Half Hour Classes 
AGE :       5 years of age and above 

Personalised Small Groups, Individual  Tailored  Programs  For  All 
Groups  On Age And Ability 

Learn to Swim, Beginners through to  Stroke Correction on all Strokes,       
Safety  and  Survival Skills 

TERM 4 CERTIFICATES FOR LEVELS ACHIEVED  
Fully Qualified Aust Swim Experienced Caring Staff 

Colette Pearl Owner/Manager/ Aust Swim Teacher/Assessor/Level 1 
Coach 

          MOBILE 0417058154  RING, EMAIL OR TEXT 
colettepearl@yahoo.com 

 
 
 
 
 


